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O ver the next few weeks Physiotherapists, Social Workers and Mental 

Health Practitioners will be joining your GP Practice Team.  
 

I n the future you will be able to book an appointment directly with these           

professionals – freeing up your GP to help more complex medical cases.  
 

W e are keen to hear what matters to our patients in setting up this new 

service.  

 

 

 

 

If you would like to get involved please contact:  

Email: JacquelineT.Morton@southerntrust.hscni.net  Tel: 028 3044 7647 


